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21st February 2007

Dear Colleague,

Please find enclosed a copy of my first newsletter for you, which is packed with tips and news items. I hope you find it an interesting read and come across some useful information. 
I often talk with patients during acupuncture treatment sessions about the importance of life style, diet and give useful nuggets of information.  I hope that the information will help to support my practice of preventative medicine and to help each of us take care of our own health and well being.  
I would also like to take this opportunity to let you know of the benefits of acupuncture as a preventive measure.  Some people like to have acupuncture to strengthen their constitution and immune system or because they feel unwell in themselves. Acupuncture can make an important contribution to increasing your energy, vitality, and zest for life.  Treatment at an early stage can often prevent a more serious condition developing.  
If for any reason you do not wish to receive any future newsletters, please drop me a line so that I can take you off my mailing list.  Or alternatively, please contact me if you would like to receive more copies of my newsletter for circulation or other information from me by post at either address below or by email at: acupuncturist@gisela-norman.co.uk
If you would like to contribute to my next newsletter in any way, please contact me at either practice address below.

I hope you are enjoying good health and I look forward to hearing from you.
With kind regards,
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Park Lane Practice

Kingswood Natural Health Centre

70d Park Lane

355 – 359 Twomile Hill Road

Chippenham

Kingswood 

Wiltshire SN15 1LW 
              Mobile: 07968 855 001
Bristol BS15 1AR

Appointments:  01249 655 088
              acupuncturist@gisela-norman.co.uk
Appointments:  0117 914 5590   
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